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Permit Sonoma Management Review   
Ad Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

April - June 2022 
 

 

 

 

Purpose and Scope 
As part of the County Administrator’s Office’s periodic review of departmental programs and 
services, the County engaged a consultant in June 2022 to conduct a management review of Permit 
Sonoma. The Permit Sonoma Management Review Ad Hoc Committee will serve as a sounding 
board for staff throughout the project to ensure that project deliverables align with Board 
expectations. This project lies under the broader County goal of “strengthening governance, 
communication and effectiveness.” 

 

Ad Hoc Members County Staff 
Supervisor Chris Coursey 
Supervisor David Rabbitt 

County Administrator’s Office 
• Yvonne Shu 
• Christel Querijero 
• Christina Rivera 

 
Permit Sonoma 

• Tennis Wick 
 

 

Meetings Held 
3/29/22 Request for Proposals (RFP) finalist interviews; not an Ad Hoc meeting. 
 

 

Status  
Project is in early stages. 
 

 

Upcoming Meetings 
8/11/22  first Ad Hoc meeting 
 

 


